
April 3, 2023

Office of Governor Ron DeSantis
State of Florida

The Capitol
400 S. Monroe Street

Tallahassee. FL 32399-001

Dear Governor DeSantis,

Please accept this letter as my formal notice of retirement from my position as Circuit Court
Judge with the Fifteenth Judicial Circuit. My last day with the Circuit will be June 9, 2023.

[t has been my honor and privilege to work for the citizens of the great State of Florida for
the past 40 years, serving the citizens of Palm Beach County as a judge for more than 20 years. I
have had the opportunity to serve alongside some of the finest judges in the State of Florida. The
dedication of the Court staff of the Fifteenth Judicial Circuit is outstanding, and I am truly grateful
for their assistance and friendship.

Sincerely,

(W«/
Laura Sellers . Tohnson

Circuit Court Judge
Fifteenth Judicial Circuit

April 3, 2023

Office of Governor Ron DeSantis
State of Florida

The Capitol
400 S. Monroe Street

Tallahassee. FL 32399-001

Dear Governor DeSantis,

Please accept this letter as my formal notice of retirement from my position as Circuit Court
Judge with the Fifteenth Judicial Circuit. My last day with the Circuit will be June 9, 2023.

[t has been my honor and privilege to work for the citizens of the great State of Florida for
the past 40 years, serving the citizens of Palm Beach County as a judge for more than 20 years. I
have had the opportunity to serve alongside some of the finest judges in the State of Florida. The
dedication of the Court staff of the Fifteenth Judicial Circuit is outstanding, and I am truly grateful
for their assistance and friendship.

Sincerely,

(W«/
Laura Sellers . Tohnson

Circuit Court Judge
Fifteenth Judicial Circuit

April 3, 2023

Office of Governor Ron DeSantis
State of Florida

The Capitol
400 S. Monroe Street

Tallahassee. FL 32399-001

Dear Governor DeSantis,

Please accept this letter as my formal notice of retirement from my position as Circuit Court
Judge with the Fifteenth Judicial Circuit. My last day with the Circuit will be June 9, 2023.

[t has been my honor and privilege to work for the citizens of the great State of Florida for
the past 40 years, serving the citizens of Palm Beach County as a judge for more than 20 years. I
have had the opportunity to serve alongside some of the finest judges in the State of Florida. The
dedication of the Court staff of the Fifteenth Judicial Circuit is outstanding, and I am truly grateful
for their assistance and friendship.

Sincerely,

(W«/
Laura Sellers . Tohnson

Circuit Court Judge
Fifteenth Judicial Circuit

April 3, 2023 

Office of Governor Ron DeSantis 
State of Florida 
The Capitol 
400 S. Monroe Street 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-001 

Dear Governor DeSantis, 

Please accept this letter as my formal notice ofretirement from my position as Circuit Court 
Judge with the Fifteenth Judicial Circuit. My last day with the Circuit will be June 9, 2023. 

It has been my honor and privilege to work for the citizens of the great State of Florida for 
the past 40 years, serving the citizens of Palm Beach County as a judge for more than 20 years. I 
have had the opportunity to serve alongside some of the finest judges in the State of Florida. The 
dedication of the Court staff of the Fifteenth Judicial Circuit is outstanding, and I am truly grateful 
for their assistance and friendship. 

��������� 

Laura Sellers Johnson 
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Fifteenth Judicial Circuit 


